
Uniform Policy – September 2022 

The children look absolutely fab in their uniform and we ask that you pay full 
attention to the uniform policy and our expectations as the little things like not 
wearing trainers all week or not wearing patterned or striped socks instead of plain 
ones make a big difference. We understand that things happen, but I think it 
important to start the year as we mean to go on. 

General 

All year round 

Grey shorts/trousers/skirt/pinafore 
White shirt/blouse 
School tie 
Blue Jumper/sweatshirt/cardigan 
Plain socks (black or grey) or tights (dark blue, white or grey) 
Shoes (not trainers) 

Summer option 

Easter – October half term 

Grey shorts/trousers/skirt /pinafore 
Blue gingham print dress 
Blue Jumper/sweatshirt/cardigan 
White/blue polo shirt 
Plain socks (black or grey) 
Shoes (not trainers) 

Active 

To be worn on PE/Games days 

Blue Jumper/sweatshirt/cardigan/hoodie 
Plain t-shirt/polo shirt 
Jogging pants or tracksuit trousers (Black, Blue, Grey). 
Jogging shorts are ok but please not lycra/cycle or mini ones  
Trainers 
No jewellery 

• The uniform does not have to be one with a school logo on. We are happy for 
children to wear blue jumpers or cardigans as long as they are plain and have 
no other logo. All major retailers stock such items at very reasonable prices. 

• We insist that children do not wear make-up, that children do not have 
inappropriate hairstyles (tramlines; excessively dyes; loose braids) and that any 
ear jewellery is restricted to plain and small studs. 

• Children must not wear trainers for any day other than games day and on 
other days shoes must be worn. This means we do not allow boots or sandals. 

 


